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To: Kathy Glennan, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

Cc: Linda Barnhart, RSC Secretary 

From:  Melissa Parent, ORDAC Representative 

Subject: Proposal for correction of the narrower element hierarchy in Manifestation: 

manufacturer agent (etc.) and its inverses 

 

ORDAC supports the corrections outlined in TLO/2022/1, and thanks the Translation Working 

Group for their work that has surfaced relationship element inconsistencies.  

ORDAC considers the proposed changes to be sensible and practical and supports each 

recommended change. 

 

 

 

 


